
   Star of the week 

 Busy Bees       Lucas Antrobus      

           Clever Caterpillars   Abigail Findlay     

 Charming Cheetahs    Bobby Massey  

 Terrific Tigers            Mason Lawton  

  Perfect Panthers          Libby Tinsley  

 Learning Lions         Teya Spencer  

 Super Squirrels          Cora Lancaster  

 Wise Owls            Esme Hancock      

            Fantastic Foxes            Isabell Ansell 

            Brilliant Badgers        Missy-Jai Green     

           Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees           Oscar Jones  

            Clever Caterpillars       Mitchell Whalley 

 Charming Cheetahs    Isaak Nicosia    

 Terrific Tigers              Cody Potts 

 Perfect Panthers           Amelia Barkess  

 Learning Lions        Lacey-Mae Johnson 

 Super Squirrels             Mason Armitt  

 Wise Owls                Riley Machin  

 Fantastic Foxes            Nathan Cleaver  

 Brilliant Badgers          Levi Dale 

            Independent Learner 

 Busy Bees              Carly Bradshaw  

     Clever Caterpillars      Carly Walker 

 Charming Cheetahs     Jacob Kidd 

 Terrific Tigers            Corey Porter 

 Perfect Panthers        Connor Jude  

 Learning Lions          Aiden Hoskins       

 Super Squirrels         Sam Stutcinskas 

 Wise Owls          Alfie Potts 

 Fantastic Foxes         Natasha Cooper 

            Brilliant Badgers        Charlotte Brookes 

                

                    

Ladybird of the week  

       Poppy Jones  

                                                                                                    

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week 5 of the school dinner menu 

Congratulations 
Huge congratulations to our Kool Kids club for WINNING  the 

Biddulph youth and community zone annual Scarecrow festival, 
special mention goes to Amelia Tinsley for her design of our  

Space Cowboy Scarecrow    

                      

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were 

awarded a Golden Ticket this week and 

chose a prize from the Golden chest in Mrs 

Butler’s office: 

        Zac Brookes    Mason Armitt   

Lillie Mae Patterson  Evie Stone  Cora Lancaster 

                        Kyra Johnson             Imogen Knapper  

 Christmas Jumper Day  

14th  December donation of £1 for 

 Save The Children. 

Reminders— 

No  Swimming for Year 4  Friday 30th  due to swimming  

instructors absence.   

There is No Short Tennis  next week as Mr Ingram is on  

holiday. It will start again on Tuesday 4th December. 

Homework reminder—Homework due 17th December  

                                   Christmas Fayre 

                      Friday 8th December 3.30-5pm 

Lots of stalls and fun activities for everyone including: 

 Tombola’s 

  Games  

                                    AND LOTS MORE  

Visit Santa in his Grotto 

All Welcome  

 

If anyone would like to donate cakes for the cake stall 

please send them to school on Thursday 6th or Friday 

8th December. Thank you.  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

School closes for Christmas 

Friday 21st December 

 

School reopens 

Monday 7th January  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 15th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 26th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY—6th May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

Reminders  

29th November  

Year 1 Trip to Newcastle 

 Museum.  

Christmas Performance Dates  

 
Nursery & Reception   

10th December—1.45pm 
  11th December—9.45am 

 
Y1 -11th  December - 1.45pm 

      12th December —  9.45am 
 

Y2 - 12th December  - 1.45pm 
       13th December  - 9.45am 

 
Y3- 12th December -  6.30pm  
       14th December —9.45am 

 
Y4– 13th December—  6.30pm 
      14th December  -   1.45pm   

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

23rd November 2018 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 
I can practice for my Christmas  

Nativity  

Children’s News 

Well done to for their out of school  

achievements: this week to…     

Bella Armitt -  Swimming Award Stage 1  

Bethany Kidd— Grey/white belt  Brazilian Jiu Jitsu. 

Lexi Carr—Winning medals at  Swimming Gala.  

Lucy-joy Dodd Thompson—Gymnast of the week . 

Charlie Lawson—Swimming Award Stage 1   

Lennon Casewell—Football Medals  

Layla Mae Burton  - Swimming  Award Stage 1  

Isabelle Green—Gymnast of the week.  

 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars         97%        

    Busy Bees                      99.1%       

    Charming Cheetahs       100%   

    Terrific Tigers                  98.9% 

    Perfect Panthers             98.7% 

    Learning Lions                95.3% 

    Super Squirrels                97.8% 

    Wise Owls                         98% 

    Fantastic Foxes                96.7% 

    Brilliant Badgers     100% 

  

Last weeks winners were               

Mrs Cheetham’s  and Miss Mohring’s 

with 100%  

    Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

 98.15% 

      School target    

    96.50% 

    

Non school uniform day - 30th November  

Donations for school fayre  

EYFS—Toiletries  

KS1—Chocolates/Sweets/Cakes  

KS2—Bottles  

Is your child 4 years old before 1st September 

2019— if yes , you will need to apply before the 

15th January 2019 online 

@www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions   

or contact the school office for an application 

     

  

This week’s house points winner is Saturn with 480 

points. Mars received 408 points, Earth  received 

465 points and Jupiter received 226 points.  

CONGRATULATIONS to Saturn  

Biddulph Light Switch on and  Lantern Parade 

If your child is taking part in the Lantern Parade on  

Saturday 24th November, please meet by the  

Methodist Church  at 5.15pm ready for the 

start of the parade at 5.30pm 

PTFA Meeting 

Wednesday 28th November 2.30pm 

Kool Kids room   

All  Welcome  

The PTFA would be grateful for any         

donations of  Christmas wrapping paper. If 

you have any spare and are happy to  

donate it please bring to the school office. 


